

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM

FROM: The Office of the City Manager **DATE:** September 8, 2025

SUBJECT: Presentation on current and ongoing public education and

communication campaign for E-Bike safety.

PRESENTER: Jeff Garner, Chief of Police and Adrien Pekurney, Director of

Parks and Recreation

SUMMARY:

Staff will provide an overview of the ongoing E-Bike public education campaign, including continued communication around the topics of E-bike classifications and their usage, and the importance of pedestrian and cyclists' awareness when navigating streets, trails, parks, and sidewalks throughout the community.